
From: Dee Sutters   
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:07 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Member Motion Pickleball Courts - Agenda Item 14.2 
  
Mayor and Members of Council 
 
My name is Ildiko "Dee" Sutters, and I live at 11 Lorraine Street in Richmond Hill. 
I am adding my voice to the many who are enjoy playing Pickleball in Richmond Hill, but are frustrated by the lack of courts to play 
on. 
This is the fastest growing sport in the world, it is fun and social and requires little expense in the way of equipment to start to play. 
However, Pickleball players need courts!   
Currently there are only 2 courts in the Town Park, and many more courts are needed to satisfy the need for more playing surfaces. 
Keeping our residents healthy and engaged in exercise is an important aspect of  providing City services.This is a sport that can be 
played at all ages, so please look forward to the future and allocate immediate funds for the construction of more Pickleball courts in 
Richmond Hill to meet this demand! 
Thank you. 
Ildiko "Dee" Sutters 
 

 


